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OPENING OF A REGIONAL PASSPORT OFFICE

IN THUNDER BAY, ONTARI O

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, today announced the
opening of a new regional passport office in Thunder Bay,
Ontario .

The opening of this office responds to a
growing need for passport services in this community
and surrounding areas, and brings to twenty-thre e
the number of passport offices providing personalized
services across Canada .

The Thunder Bay Regional Passport Office
is located at Suite 406, Royal Insurance Building,
28 Cumberland Street North, Thunder Bay .
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